
Arciane Karl Q. Taña 
M.L Quezon Ave Brgy. Cabancalan  
Mandaue City 6014 
December 9, 2022 
 
iPloy Staffing Solutions 
9th floor ACCT Bohol Ave Ayala  
Cebu City Cebu 6000 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please accept this letter as a formal notice of my resignation from my position as Sleep 
Coach at iPloy Staffing Solutions. My last day of employment will be on  Jan 13, 2023 
 
Reason for my resignation is due to the company’s salary package, as it cannot support the 
current rising prices of essentials and inflation. 
 
I appreciate and am thankful for the opportunity to work in this position for the past eight and 
a half months. I am grateful for all the time, effort, guidance, support, and opportunities given 
to me. 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity, and I wish you and iPloy all the best for the future 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Arciane Karl Q. Taña 
 
 
 


